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Sheriff Vic Regalado

Tulsa County Sheriff’s Office
500 South Denver

Tulsa, OK 74103

Re:  Cessor v. Regalado, et al.
Case No. 17-CV-036

Dear Sheriff Regalado,

This letter will memorialize that you have retained Savage, O’Donnell, Affeldt,
Weintraub & Johnson, P.L.L.C., under the provisions of 19 O.S. §527 (Supp. 1998), to represent
you in your official capacity as Sheriff of Tulsa County in the performance of your professional
duties upon request.

This retention is for the litigation of Cessor v. Regalado, et al., Case No. 17-CV-036,
pending the Northern District of Oklahoma. The retention rate is effective from June 2, 2017,
through June 1, 2018.

The hourly reduced rates for my professional service and my firm’s services are:

Terry S. O’Donnell ~ $225.00
Adam S. Weintraub  $200.00
Other firm partners  $200.00
Associate attorneys  $150.00

If this letter correctly recites our understanding, I would appreciate it if you would sign
and return a copy to me for our records.

Sincerely yours,

Terry S. O’Donnell

110 WEST 7TH STREET * SUITE 1010 « TULSA, OKLAHOMA 74119
TELEPHONE. 918.599.8400 « FACSIMILE: 918.599.8444
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AGREED:

Ll

VIC REGALADO }dlsa County Sheriff

APPROVED AS TO FORM:

District Att()y&’s Office

APPROVED:

Chairman, Board of County Commissioners

County Clerk



